
Transition 

Our transition to new classes ready for           

September has been very successful again this 

year. It has been lovely to see the children so 

settled already with their new teachers and this 

will help them be ready to make a fantastic start 

with their learning in September. 

Y6 have benefitted from developing their life 

skills as part of the Cloverfields Experiences, 

this has included working with Mini Medics to 

learn first aid and basic life saving skills. 

Y5 have enjoyed a taster day at Waltham        
Toll Bar Academy experiencing secondary 
school. Further opportunities for children to 

begin prepare for transition to secondary school 
will be during the Autumn term. 

 

 

 
 

Social media 
Please like and share our  

social media to keep up to date 

Blue Wave beach safety 

As part of the Personal Development Curriculum,  
Nicola from Blue Wave Swim School has been in to 
school to deliver an assembly to the children. Key 

messages about how to stay safe when at the beach 
and what to do if they or someone else is in danger 

were shared. 

Graduation 
 

We could not have been more proud as we watched 
our Y6 children graduate. Not only are they well-
prepared academically for secondary school, we 
know they are respectful young people who are 

ready for the next stage in their education.  

We wish Y6 well and look forward to hearing about 
the difference they make in the future! 

Lost property 

Please look on Dojo at the items of lost property 
that have been left in school. If you recognise 
any of them as belonging to your child, please 

call in at the office to claim them. 

All parents are invited to attend the uniform 
swap at St Peters Church. Dates below: 

Saturday 20th July 10-12pm 

Thursday 8th August 10-12pm 

Staff changes 
 

We sadly said goodbye to Miss Waite, Miss Tindall 

and Mrs Osbourne this week.  

We would like to take this opportunity to thank them 

for all their hard work and we wish them the very 

best for the future. 

We would also like to welcome Mr Binns our new 

Owl class Teacher from September. 

Reminder 
 

School reopens on Monday 2nd September.  
We look forward to seeing you all then.  

 

For PE all children should wear unbranded plain 
black thigh length shorts. For full details of PE 

kit please see the school website. 

MCAS balances 
 

A reminder for all parents, from September you will 
need to have a positive dinner balance on your 

MCAS account to be able to book school dinners. 
Please ensure that by 31st July 2024 that your 

child’s MCAS account is cleared of any outstanding         
payments. 

(School dinners, breakfast club & afterschool 
club balances). 

After school kids club 
 

In September we will be consulting with parents    
regarding extending the times of our after school 
club. We would encourage all parents to take 
part in the survey so we can ensure we are of-
fering the best provision to suit our parents and 
the school. 


